Fred White

The Clean Vehicle Program is a government take-over of the peoples choice to decided for
themselves how to live their lives.

As a representative for the citizens of Washington state please forgo this ridiculous policy and stop
trying to follow California's every move. We can think for ourselves.

Thank you



